
  

 
Wilmot is a cohesive, vibrant, and welcoming countryside community         wilmot.ca 

 

 

          

        OFFICE OF THE CAO 
        

60 Snyder’s Road West, Baden, ON N3A 1A1 
 

Communications Division 
T: 519-634-8444 
F: 519-634-5044 

Email: communications@wilmot.ca 
 

           

INTERNAL MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:   Chad Curtis, Deputy Clerk    
   
CC:    Arthur Flach, Acting Clerk / Election Administrator 
   Christine Tarling, Program Manager ILS 

Sharon Chambers, Chief Administrative Officer   
  
PREPARED BY:    Corporate Communications 

 
DATE:   September 26, 2022 
 
RE: Council Meeting Announcements 
  

 
The following announcements has been prepared by the Corporate Communications Team on 
behalf of Mayor Armstrong for use during the Council meeting on September 26, 2022. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT #1 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate the nominees and award recipients of 
Wilmot’s 2022 Citizen of the Year. 
 
On behalf of the Township of Wilmot, I would like to formally congratulate  
 
•           Bernie Shantz, the award recipient in the Athletics category;  
•           Mark Weber, the award recipient in the Community Service category; 
•           The Community Players, the award recipient in the Culture category; 
•           Gail McMullen, the award recipient in the Seniors category; and 
•           Selena Erb, the award recipient in the Youth category 
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Thank you to all the nominees and award recipients for making our community an amazing 
place where we are proud to live, grow and work; by planting the seeds of community 
involvement and nurturing its growth you demonstrate what we can accomplish together. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT #2 
 
Today we join communities across Canada in sending our thoughts and prayers to those 
suffering the devastating impacts that Hurricane Fiona has had on our friends across the 
Maritimes and most notably in Port-aux-Basques. 
 
These communities are in need of our support as they work to rebuild, and I encourage Wilmot 
residents to contribute whatever you can.  
 
A $10 donation can be given by texting FIONA to 20222, while further donations can be given 
online or by calling 1-800-418-1111. More details are available on our website at 
www.wilmot.ca/news 
 

http://www.wilmot.ca/news

